Year One – Curriculum Newsletter

Our Big Question this term is:
       What would happen if Paddington was lost in Daventry?
Our Year One Curriculum:
Reading:
We follow Read, Write Inc. for Phonics in school. All children have now been split into groups to support their phonics ability.
Writing: 
Our writing lessons are planned around age-appropriate texts that include strong and rich vocabulary. Please see the English Knowledge Organisers for more detail.
Maths:
In Year one we follow the Power Maths scheme. Please see the Maths Knowledge Organisers for more information. 
PE:
This year we have a new sports coach, Mr White from S4A teaching PE once a week. Please see the knowledge organisers for more information. 
PSHE: 
To support our children with their Personal, Social, Heath and Economic education we follow a scheme called Jigsaw. Please see the knowledge organisers for more information.  
Other Subjects: 
Science, Geography, History, Art, D&T and Computing. Please see the Knowledge Organisers for more information.
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Welcome back and a huge welcome to Year One. We are very much looking forward to working with you and your children. They have all settled in very well. Please remember we are here to help if you have any questions or concerns, we will always try and help if we can. Please keep an eye on your child’s Class Dojo page and the school Dojo page – all       
                 information will be posted here.
                  Miss Edwards & Miss Cross





· Our PE days are Monday and Thursday – children 
need to be in PE kit/Sportswear with trainers on and jewellery removed or taped.

Starting school on time is very important! The doors to the classroom will open at 8:45 until 9:00 when our learning will begin. Please ensure your child is in school by 9:00. After this time, the doors to the classrooms will be closed and you will be required to take your child to the office.

· Homework splats will be available on Class Dojo soon – please keep an eye out for this. Please send the children’s work to their teacher via 
Dojo so they can share this with
their peers.
· Books that are sent home in your child’s phonics bags will be available to read on Oxford Owl.
· Phonics reading bags must be present in school every day.
Reminders!
· Water bottles need to be brought into 
school on Monday and will be sent home on a
Friday. If we have to issue your child with a new
bottle there will be charge of £1.50 via Parent Pay.
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